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We would like to introduce 
ourselves as the Schools Team 
2017/18 for the Nottinghamshire area: 
 
 

Larraine Maddison, Education Convenor 
larrainemaddisonunison@gmail.com 
 
Alastair Prideaux, Senior Steward 
alastairprideauxunison@gmail.com 
 
Carol Warren, Schools Caseworker 
carol.warren@nottsunison.org.uk 
 
Dona Bickerdyke, Academies Organiser 
dona.bickerdyke@nottsunison.org.uk 
 
Nadeem Samari, Area Organiser 
n.samari@unison.co.uk 
 
You can contact us by phone (0115 9810405) or by email. 
 
If you would like to arrange a meeting in your workplace to find out more about what 
Unison has to offer you and your colleagues or just to meet the Team, please contact 
the office and speak to one of us. 
 
We are currently updating our records and these show that you work in a school or 
academy.  If this is no longer the case, please contact the Branch Office 
(branch.office@nottsunison.org.uk) to let us know your details.  If you have moved house, 
changed your name, phone number etc, please also email the Branch. 
 
The last academic year was particularly busy with proposed redundancies due to budget 
issues in the world of education. If you hear that your school is considering making staffing 
reductions this year, please let the Schools Team know. 
 

 

We have found that many of our newsletters and 
other information for support staff we send out to 
schools isn’t getting through to you, so we would 
really like to know that it has gone up on a 
noticeboard in a prominent place in the staff 
room.  We feel that the best way to achieve this is 

if we have a specific person to address any communications to at the school.  If you think 
this workplace contact could be you, or you would like to actually become more involved in 
Unison, perhaps as a Steward, please let us know, as we would love you to join us! 
 

Finally, we hope that the 2017/18 academic year proves to be a successful one for you and 
for your school. 
 
If you need us, let us know.  
 

Kind regards   Larraine, Alastair, Carol, Dona & Nadeem 


